
 
 
 
 
Per Section 11 of the WOHSS Bylaws, the books, accounts, and records of the Secretary 
and Treasurer shall be audited at least once each year by a duly qualified accountant or by 
two members of the society elected for that purpose at the Annual General Meeting.  
The Board elected Nicola McGovern and Sarah Frank, both WOHSS members in good 
standing to complete the audit of the 2024 financials. On April 21, 2025 the WOHSS- 
appointed reviewers confirmed they had reviewed the WOHSS financial statements and 
supporting records and had no concerns with the information.  
 

 



 


